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The Directors 
Investors Trust Assurance, SPC 
P.O. Box 32203 
KY1-1208 
Grand Cayman 

May 8, 2014 

Dear Sirs: 

Potential Investor Due Diligence Inquiry - Confirmation of Auditor Relationship 

You have requested that the Cayman Islands firm of KPMG (hereinafter referred to as ‘KPMG’) 
confirm with you, the Directors of Investors Trust Assurance, SPC (the ‘Company’), our continuing 
engagement as the Company’s auditor for the year ended December 31, 2014 and that we have been 
the auditors of the Company since its incorporation on June 7, 2002. 

We have audited the financial statements of the Company as of and for the years ended December 
31, 2004 to December 31, 2013 and for the period ended December 31, 2003 and have expressed 
out opinions on such financial statements. We have not reported an opinion on the Company’s 
financial statements for any period subsequent to December 31, 2013. Our audit reports are 
prepared for the Directors and Shareholders of the Company in accordance with the terms of our 
engagement letter. Our issuance of this letter should not be construed as a reissuance or updating of 
any previously issued audit report. Regardless of our relationship with the Company as of the date 
of this letter, that relationship as independent auditor to the Company may change at any time 
without notice to any party other than the Shareholders of the Company. 

In making this request for information from KPMG, the Directors agree that they do not acquire, 
and will not assert that they have acquired, any rights as a result of this communication that they 
would not otherwise have had and acknowledge that KPMG does not assume any duties or 
obligations as a result of our participation in this inquiry concerning the possible existence of an 
audit relationship between KPMG and the Company. 

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Dara Keogh 

Partner, Audit. 

 

 


